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Representative Vukmir:

This is a redraft of 2003 LRB−4379.  With the exception of some minor technical
changes, this draft is identical to the original.  Please let me know if you would like to
make any changes.

Christopher T. Sundberg
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−9739
E−mail:  christopher.sundberg@legis.state.wi.us


